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From: Ann Vileisis
To: TSP comments
Subject: support for rocky shore habitat protections
Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:03:41 PM


Greetings, I am writing on behalf of the Kalmiopsis Audubon Society based on Oregon’s South Coast. Our group
has 400 members who are concerned about habitat for birds, fish, and wildlife, and so we support boosting
protection for the state’s valuable rocky shore habitat, up and down the coast.


In an earlier part of the public process, we submitted substantive and constructive testimony in support of proposals
in our local area. In this brief email, I’d like to reiterate our support for the Blacklock Point, Cape Blanco, Coquille
Point, and Crook Point proposals. These areas clearly have exemplary ecological values that deserve greater
protection. 


Thank you for considering our perspective.


Sincerely,


Ann Vileisis
President
Kalmiopsis Audubon Society
P.O. Box 1265
Port Orford, OR 97465


541-332-0261
www.kalmiopsisaudubon.org
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